
 
 
 
 

        August 31, 2020 
 
 

AMENDMENT NO.: I 
 

TO 
 

STATEMENT OF INTEREST 
 

FOR 
 

THE BULK SUPPLY OF ULTRA-LOW SULFUR DIESEL (ULSD) 
 

 
Prospective Vendors/Contractors are hereby notified of the following: 
 
Closing Date for the Statement of Interest is changed FROM: 5:00 P.M., Thursday, September 03, 2020 
(CHamoru Standard Time) TO NOW READ: 5:00 P.M., Thursday, September 10, 2020 (CHamoru 
Standard Time). 
 
GLOBAL NOTICE: COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

 
To ensure the safety and well-being of personnel and prospective vendors/contractors, please be advised of the 
following: 
 

1. Six (6) Feet of Social Distancing shall be practiced. 
2. Mandatory face mask required for each individual. 
3. Temperature checks shall be conducted upon entrance of the Gloria B. Nelson Public Service 

Building. 
4. One (1) Personnel per Prospective Vendor/Contractor for submission. 

 
 
All other Terms and Conditions in the bid package shall remain unchanged and in full force. 
 
 
 

JOHN M. BENAVENTE, P.E. 
General Manager 

for


